
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to  

Cottesmore Academy 
 

 

We’re looking forward to meeting you ******! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cottesmore Academy 

Kendrew Barracks 

Cottesmore 

Rutland 

                                                                             LE15 7BA 

01572 812278 

cottesmoreoffice@rltschools.com 

www.cottesmoreacademy.co.uk 
 

Dear *******, 

 

We are very excited that you will be joining our team soon and we are looking forward to 
welcoming you. 

 

We have included some photographs of our school and some key people that might help. We 
suggest that you look on our school website so that you feel you know a little more about us. 

 

We can’t wait to find out all about you and what you enjoy doing so when you arrive at school 
we will fill in the ‘all about me’ book. We can discuss this and take a look at it together. When 
you arrive at Cottesmore Academy you will either be met by myself, Mrs Lucas, or by Mrs 
Dowling as she is the Transition Officer. 

We will enjoy working with you to help you settle in quickly and happily. Hopefully you will 
soon feel part of the Cottesmore team. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Kindest regards 

 
 

Mrs Lucas 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:cottesmoreoffice@rutlandlearningtrust.com
http://www.cottesmoreacademy.co.uk/


 
 

 

Cottesmore Academy’s Headteacher is Mrs Lucas. 

 

 

 

 

Your teacher is ********.                     

   

 

 

 

 

The support teacher is ****** 

 

  

 

 

 

Your buddy in Year * 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

School grounds and Playground 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

                                                   

 

 

Digital Learning Hub  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sugarcube (we have PE in here and have our Friday Celebration Assembly) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The Blue Hall (we eat in here and have assemblies) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your classroom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our library 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Daily Mile track 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some more of our outside space 

 


